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Minutes of Council meeting from 6 October, 2016 
In attendance: 
Summer Despain -parent 
Heather Young -parent 
Ashlynne Underwood -parent 
Karri Finlinson -parent 
Amy Sorensen -teacher 
Brian Ward -principal 
 
Cynthia Kirgan -visitor 
Nancy Underwood -visitor 
Leslie Wilbanks -visitor 

 
Agenda: 
Council members introductions 
Council member positions and responsibilities 
Council duties with Title 1  
Training of council members videos 
Current plan and progress report 
Proposals to amend current plan 
Current needs assessment  
 

Minutes: 
Council members were introduced  
Council positions were decided: 

Summer G is chair, and Heather Y is vice chair 



Council responsibilities were shared 
Council Duties with Title 1 definitions and roles were discussed 
Council trainings were shared and encouraged (to include videos) 
Current plan was shared along with budget and current status of plan and budget 
Proposals to amend the plan were introduced and passed by all members.  The 
proposals included changing the i-ready math assessment piece and supplemental 
instructional piece to Moby Max math.  The other proposal is to use the planned carry 
over for more ipad mini devices for 1st grade and Kindergarten.  This purchase does 
follow the guidelines set forth in the plan.  
Current needs assessment began, stating that we are still trying to improve our math 
intervention piece and our reading instruction and collaboration.  We did not discuss our 
needs any further during this meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


